
Who We Are 
Trinity Christian Preschool ñNoahôs Arkò is a 

mission of Trinity Lutheran Church to serve our 

members and the Eau Claire area by giving 

children of preschool ages the opportunity to 

experience a positive learning environment 

within a safe Christian atmosphere.   

We are a licensed program of the state of 

Wisconsin. Find more information at trinity-

ec.org/preschool.phtml 
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Our Teachers 
The teachers at Noahôs Ark are experienced,  

professional educators with a passion for sharing 

Godôs love with children. Mrs. Knickerbocker, Mrs. 

Kasmarek, and Mrs. Brenden have over 50 years of 

combined teaching experience. 

At Noahôs Ark 
Preschool your 
child will: 

¶ Become a peacemaker who will take care of 

themselves, others, and the world; learning to 

resolve conflict peacefully, respect others, and 

build confidence in themselves. 

¶ Be immersed in play based learning with 

opportunities for discovery in a large           

stimulating classroom 

with educational 

materials that are 

developmentally 

appropriate. 

¶ Be encouraged to 

explore, imagine, 

wonder, observe, 

predict, create, and 

investigate. 

¶ Be cared for in a safe 

Christian 

environment;         

loved and accepted 

for who they are:     

a child of God. 

Additional Opportunities  

at Trinity Lutheran Church  
 

Music and Movement 

A parent and child class for 1-2 year olds. 

Come and Play 

A drop-off class with the option of 1 or 2 days 

per week for children with birthdates 

between 9.1.18 and 5.31.19. 

Open Gym 

A winter drop-in opportunity for parents and 

their young children to come in and use our 

equipment in a large safe space.  

 
Specific class information including times, costs, 

and registration dates will be available in early 

spring. 


